
 

 

Dear Bethel Park Soccer Member , 

I am excited to announce the Pittsburgh Riverhounds will once again host Bethel Park Soccer Night this 

summer.  Bethel Park Soccer Night will be held on Saturday, August 4 as the Riverhounds host Toronto 

FC II at 7:00 PM at Highmark Stadium.   

The Riverhounds have reserved Section 106 with tickets priced at just $15 by clicking here.  BPSA players 

that attended Bethel Park Soccer Night last summer participated in the player tunnel prior to the game.  

This year all BPSA players attending the game will participate in walking the players onto the field prior 

to the game.   

I would love to see all our Flight and Travel players attend the game, proudly wearing the Flight or Travel 

jersey.  Once your player(s) tickets have been purchased, please email me at eelkmj01@msn.com with 

your player(s) name(s) so that I can add them to our list of participants.  

I look forward to seeing all our players and families at Highmark Stadium as we show our Bethel Park 

pride cheering on the Riverhounds. 

Thank you, 

Eric Lancy 

BPSA 

 

 

https://groupmatics.events/event/BethelPark2018
mailto:eelkmj01@msn.com

